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The Department of Conservation
and Land Management's
Metropolitan Regional Manager
Mr Drew Haswell cordially invites

to the official start of the
Penguin Island Volunteer Program
and opening of the Information Centre
on Saturday November 25 1989 at
10.30am
Please meet us at Mersey Point at 10am

R.S.V.P. Andrew or Rae 364 0719
by Friday 24.11.89

DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION
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CALM CARING NATURALLY



